NURSES AND MIDWIVES COUNCIL OF THE WHITLEY COUNCILS FOR THE HEALTH SERVICES (Gt. Britain) ROYAL COLLEGE OF NURSING OF THE UNITED KINGDOM HENRIETTA PLACE Staff Side and Joint Secretary: LONDON W1M 0AB Miss A. V. COWIE Telephone: 01-636,8866 491 4447 26th April, 1984 AVC/JBG lear hr. Thotcher At its meeting on Tuesday, 24th April, 1984, the Staff Side of the Nurses and Midwives Council noted references in the professional journals and in the national press to the submission to you early in April of the Report of the Review Body for Nurses and Midwives and the Professions allied to medicine. The Staff Side is conscious of the fact that the staff whom they represent have not received an increase in their pay since 23rd August, 1982, which, in turn, heightens their expectation of an increase in April of this year. The Staff Side would therefore wish to learn when the publication of the Review Body's Report may be expected. Tours Dincerely A. Valeire Comie Miss A. V. Cowie Staff Side Secretary The Rt. Hon. Mrs. Margaret Thatcher, M.P., 10 Downing Street, London, S.W.1.

-

Miss A.V. COWIE

14/5

30 April, 1984

I enclose a copy of a letter the Prime Minister has received from Miss A.V. Cowie, Staff Side Secretary of the Nurses and Midwives Council.

I should be grateful if you could let us have a draft Private Secretary reply to send to Miss Cowie by Monday, 14 May.

(Timothy Flesher)

Miss E. Roberts
Department of Health and Social Security.

SH